
 
 
 

 

11910 CR 492, Tyler, Texas 75706  

800.527.8478 • tylerpipe.com 

 

January 1, 2025 

RE: Tyler No-Hub Couplings 
 
Dear Tyler Pipe Distributors, 
 
Effective January 1, 2025, all orders for Tyler No-Hub Couplings must be directed to our sister 
company, Anaco-Husky/Tyler Coupling.  Tyler Pipe will no longer handle coupling orders.  Going 
forward, Anaco-Husky/Tyler Coupling will process and invoice all orders for these products. 
 
Please note that the item numbers for Tyler No-Hub Couplings will remain unchanged. 
 
All coupling orders should be submitted to orders@anaco-husky.com 
 
If you have any questions, please reach out to your Tyler Pipe Regional Manager.  We sincerely 
appreciate your business and continued support.  
 
Respectfully, 
 
Thad Hicks 
National Sales Mgr. 
Tyler Pipe Company 
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